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Since the last Vermilion River Branch Activity Report, the following activities have 
taken place in the Vermilion River Branch: 

Executive Meetings: 

Branch executive meeting was held in Lloydminster on May 12th, 2004. 

Student Outreach: 

We had 14 nominees for the Teacher Award 2004.  The award went to Ms. Sheila 
McMann from Dewberry School.  She was presented with the award at a school 
assembly, June 2nd.  Ms. McMann and the principal of the Dewberry School will be 
invited to a dinner to celebrate the award and an opportunity to meet the rest of the 
branch executives later this fall. 

Finances : 

Branch is financially sound.  Financial Statement for 2003 has been submitted. 

Events Held : 

A tour was held at Universal Industries in Lloydminster on May 5th, 2004. 

We had 14 participants for our billiards social night event, June 17th, 2004. 

Future: 

The annual Vermilion River Branch Golf Tournament will be held on July 15th, 2004 at 
the Rolling Green Fairways in Lloydminster. 

There will be an annual PD Day & Technical Dinner Presentation to be held in the fall 
of 2004. 

There will possibly be a Permit to Practice Seminar held in Lloydminster in 2004 
depending on interest. 

 

 


